
 

 

Official Minutes of the Monticello Community School District Board of Education                                        

Legislative Forum December 9, 2020 
 

 

The Legislative Forum was held in the Board Room at 850 E Oak Street, Monticello, Iowa on Wednesday, 

December 9, 2020 at 6:00 pm.  The following directors were present:  Amanda Brenneman, Mandy Norton, and  

Craig Stadtmueller.  Others that were present: Senator Dan Zumbach, Senator Carrie Koelker, Representative-

elect Steve Bradley, Brian Jaeger, Judy Hayen, Pete Temple, and Kelli Osterkamp. 

 

Superintendent Brian Jaeger started with introductions and then asked each legislator to update us on the 

upcoming legislative session.  Both Zumbach and Koelker gave us their insights. 

 

There were some good discussions on the following topics:   

• State Budget 

• School Funding 

• CARES Act 

• Coronavirus and Education 

• Funding for Summer School and Before & After School 

 

Dr. Jaeger thanked the legislators for participating in the forum and they did the same and encouraged everyone 

to call or email them with questions or concerns. 

 

The forum ended at approximately 7:15 pm.  The Board then toured the newly remodeled Transition School. 

 

Approved:       Attest: 

 

 

 

 

Craig Stadtmueller, President     Judy Hayen, Board Secretary  


